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SHADOW STUDENTS

WHAT TIME WILL MY CHILD BE AT BCA?
 8:20am to 2:45pm




WHERE SHOULD I GO TO DROP THEM OFF? 
      Please sign your child in at the reception desk downstairs. There is a    
      large blue 'ENTRANCE' sign on the exterior wall to mark the door. The 
      BCA Admissions coordinator will welcome you and guide your child to   
      their class.

WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD WEAR? 
Visiting Students are free to wear their regular school clothes. Our basic
standard uniform is khaki or navy bottoms and a solid navy or red polo
and visiting students are welcome to wear something similar if they
choose. 




WHAT SHOULD MY CHILD BRING? 
Students should bring a snack, water bottle, and a lunch. Please note our
campus is peanut free.




WHO WILL MY CHILD SHADOW?
We will pair visiting students with a current student in their grade and
they go everywhere that student goes. 

FAQ

Shadow days give an opportunity for children to experience what it’s like to attend school
at Berean Christian Academy. Teachers will welcome the student visitors in each
classroom. They will invite the shadowing students to participate in the day’s lessons and
activities, according to their own comfort level and meet other students in their grade. 


